
 

CS/DOS/CC3/ප ොදු       22.04.2025 

 

Secretaries of Ministries  

Heads of Departments  

District Secretaries  

Divisional Secretaries  

 

Making inquiries regarding establishment matters of the Development Officers’ Service 

Division  

Since the Development Officers’ Service Division was temporarily shifted to another location on 

03.04.2025 due to maintenance, please send your inquiries regarding the establishment matters carried 

out by the Development Officer’s Service Division to the Inquiries Management Portal for the 

Development Officer’s Service (IMPDOS) via the link below.  

https://forms.gle/H6UuZHRTJm2JhUHp8 

02. You are further informed that prompt responses can be made to inquiries that you make in the 

prescribed manner.    

 

Sgd/ N.U. Nishan Mendis  

Director General of Combined Services  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


